
 

 

 

         

 

 

 

MINUTES 
TUESDAY, MAY 7, 2019 

6:30PM-7:30PM 
REMAX REALTY 

 
 

I. Call to Order:  6:32pm 
 

II. Member in Attendance:  Kyra Hinton, Wendy Yang, Wendy Tims, Bobbi Yasmer, Crystal 
Lopez, Linda Marantette, Gina Winder and Jeanette Glauner. 

 

III. Treasurer’s report: Beginning balance as of April 1, 2019 $39,562.26.  Ending balance as of 
April 30, 2019 is $39,133.33.  Jeanette Glauner motioned to approve, Wendy Yang 
seconded the motion. 

 

IV. Minutes from April meeting:   Bobbi Yasmer motioned to approve, Gina Winder seconded 
the motion. 

 

V. Old Business 
a. 6 flags dinner – $1000 deposit given for 125 tickets.  We paid extra for the lunch from 

2:00 – 4:00pm.   

b. Bylaw Submission – Bobbi checked into this with the State and it is not necessary to 

submit. 

c. Insurance renewal – Kyra and Bobbi renewed.  The fee was $370.00 

d. Option Positions 2020 Volunteer Coordinator and Race Coordinator – still vacant. 

 

VI. New Business          
a. Senior Assembly & Academic Letter – Wendy Tims will find out the date and send to 

Kyra. 
b. Cruise Night/Bingo –  The Bingo night will be sometime in August.  Cruise Night is 

scheduled for Fri. May 31st from 5:00 – 7:30.  Kyra will sell decals. 
c. Volunteers – 52 have signed up so far for this event. 

CHSGB 

Safe Grad - A Tradition That Makes A Difference  

President – Kyra Hinton 
Vice President – Gina Winder 

Secretary – Wendy Yang 
        Treasurer – Bobbi Yasmer
  

Carson High Safe Grad Booster 



 
d. Entertainment/Décor – Everything in place for entertainment other than the rock wall.  

Gina is still working on that.  Pool hours will be 11:00pm – 2:00am. Gina will submit 
layout to Comm Ctr for the Fire Marshall.  Gina will check into a 3rd massage therapist.  

e. Food – everything going well with food coordinating.  
f. Registration – Those spots have been filled with volunteers.  All forms went out in the 

mail the week of May 6, 2019. 
g. Raffles – We need raffle prizes for the night of Safe Grad. 
h. Bank cards – Bobbi will make an appointment with GNCU to get cards working again. 
i. Donation Letters – They went out last month. 
j. Survey’s – If anyone would like to make a change to the survey, please see Kyra. 

 
  

VII. Membership Report/Website Report:  131 – 312 visited website. 
 

VIII. Next Meeting:  Tuesday, June 4, 2019 at 6:30pm at Remax Realty.   
 

IX. Adjourn at 7:24pm 
 


